WOUFT/Faculty Senate
Joint Committee on Evaluation (JCE)

The officers of the Western Oregon University Federation of Teachers and the F aculty Senate
recognize that course and instructor evaluations are a contractual matter best examined by a
representative committee of faculty union members. This commitiee will share findings and
recommendations with the WOUFT in order to inform future negotiations of contract language
regarding course and instructor evaluations. The committee has already begun to form. If you are
interested in serving on this important Joint Committee on Evaluation, please contact:

mily 51;6, WOUFT President Katherine §dhmidt, Faculty Senate President
&




